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Information on the course 
Hydrogeological Investigations / 

 Field Course Hydrogeology 
during the summer semester 2022 

 

We are delighted to offer the “field course hydrogeology” 
again in the summer term 2022! 

There will be an online/webex info-session1 on 11. April 
2022 at 10am. On that occasion, we will explain some 
background information and the proceedings of the 
course, including the field component that takes place in 
Horkheim (near Heilbronn). Looking forward to meeting 
you there! 

The first lecture will take place on Wednesday, 20 April 
2022 from 8:00-9:30 in room PWR 61 - 1.002. Lectures will 
take place Wednesdays 8:00-9:30 and Fridays 8:00-11:15. 

Further lecture dates can be found in the C@MPUS under the course "Field 
Course Hydrogeology". The contents/topics are also stored in the C@MPUS 
under the module "Hydrogeological Investigations". 

The number of participants is limited to 24.  
The participation in the field course weekend (25./26. Juni 2022) as well as in 
the final colloquium on 22.07.2022 is mandatory and a prerequisite for 
admission to the exam! 
If places are available, it is also possible to participate only in the field course 
weekend itself 
Students who would like to participate in this course are requested to contact 
Dr. Claus Haslauer in advance. 

PD Dr.-Ing. Claus Haslauer 
Universität Stuttgart  
Institut für Wasser- und Umweltsystemmodellierung  
Versuchseinrichtung zur Grundwasser- und Altlastensanierung 
Tel.: 0711 / 685-64716 
Email: claus.haslauer@iws.uni-stuttgart.de 

 
1 https://unistuttgart.webex.com/unistuttgart/j.php?MTID=m39188d9678aa2dd12ceafc1d3a26f832 


